
We love to hear from our alumni. Send your class notes 

and other updates to the KDS E-Newsletter, 6077 

Main Street, Grant, AL  35747 or bcagle@nehp.net.   

Remember to add your class year!   

CLASS REUNIONS: 

1991-In the works…contact Daniel Wrenn, Meredith Click Campbell, 

or Wesley Stewart 

 

ALUMNI UPDATES: 

 

The Class of 1985 celebrated 30 years of KDS DAR School memories 

during their recent class reunion.  Classmates  gathered to cheer on 

the Patriots during the homecoming  football game! 

 

 Class 

Notes… 
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